
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_202_18 
 

You asked:  
   

Under the provisions of the act I wish to be informed of the amount of any 
fines paid by the Health Board for breaches of the Welsh Language Act in 

2016 and 2017. 
 

Our response: 
 

I can confirm that no fines have been issued to the Health Board for 
breaches of the Welsh Language Act during 2016 and 2017. 

 
 


